Lisa Von Bargen

From: Dahlia O'Neil

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 2:06 PM
To: Lisa Von Bargen

Subject: Re: Proposed Chicken Guidelines

Indeed! Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 14, 2017, at 11:16 AM, Lisa Von Bargen <lvonbargen@ci.valdez.ak.us> wrote:

Hi Dahlia,

That is a great point that has actually not yet been discussed. May | submit this email to the Commission
as a recommendation that the aesthetics of the coop be addressed? Thanks for taking time to review
this and provide feedback. Much appreciated. Lisa

From: Dahlia O'Neil [
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 11:14 AM
To: Lisa Von Bargen

Subject: Re: Proposed Chicken Guidelines

Thank you so much Lisa! | think the proposal looks comprehensive. | do wonder what the coop
is allowed to look like (I just imagine dilapidated, scrap wood structures, but hope chicken
owners take time to build something aesthetically pleasing) . Will that be addressed?

Thank you,
Dahlia

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 14, 2017, at 9:28 AM, Lisa VVon Bargen <lvonbargen@ci.valdez.ak.us> wrote:

Hi Dahlia,

Thanks for your call today. Please see the attached document with proposed guidelines
if chickens are to be allowed. Let me know if you have any other questions or
comments. Lisa

<Proposed Chicken Requirements.docx>



